
  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

Welcome to  

The Woodlands! 
 

As Chairman of the Visit The Woodlands Board of Directors, it 
is my honor to welcome you to our destination. 
 
The Woodlands is an escape from the ordinary and it’s my 
hope that you experience a bit of that this week. We are 
proud to host the 53rd Lunar and Planetary Science 
Conference in our hometown. The Woodlands has 14 high 
quality hotels, over 200 award winning restaurants, one of the 
top amphitheaters in the world, a top 10 arts festival, The 
Woodlands Children’s Museum and over 11 million square 
feet of shopping, entertainment and more.  
 
We hope you will explore The Woodlands and experience the 
ease of our destination. From slow paced swan boats to fast 
paced hikes through The George Mitchell Nature Preserve, 
there’s something for everyone amidst the trees. Whether 
you’re a returning conference attendee or experiencing the 
Lunar and Science Planetary Conference for the first time, we 
hope your week in The Woodlands is one to remember. More 
than anything, we hope you leave The Woodlands already 
planning your return trip to experience all our community has 
to offer.  
 
Thank you for visiting The Woodlands and we hope to see you 
again soon! 

2801 Technology Forest Blvd. 
The Woodlands, Texas 77381 
Phone 877 963 2447   |   281 363 2447 
Fax 281 210 3499 
visitthewoodlands.com 


